

PATRICIA GOODBRAND

Head Teacher

Speyside High School Mary Avenue, Aberlour AB38 9QU Tel 01340 871522

Email admin.speysidehigh@moray-edunet.gov.uk Website www.speysidehighschool.net



Our Ref: PG/ZC Date: 11 June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

I hope that this letter finds you and your families all safe and well.

I am writing to you once again to thank you all for your ongoing support and hard work with our young people to help them engage with on-line learning.

I and all colleagues at Speyside High School appreciate the efforts everyone is making to help young people as we continue through these difficult times.

You will be aware that all Scottish schools will be open to commence recovery plans from Tuesday 11 August onwards. Tuesday 11 August will be an In Service Day and so our recovery plan involving young people will start on Wednesday 12 August 2020.

With this in mind I am writing to let you know that the whole team at Speyside High School is working very hard on our recovery plan, I will share greater details about this as soon as I am able. There will also be further communication from Moray Council. Please rest assured that we are adhering to all Scottish Government Policy as we develop this plan.

I am sure you will, therefore, understand that teachers are very busy with this work, and so their posting of work and feedback to work, which I know has been excellent to date, may not be the same in the upcoming weeks. The complexities of ensuring a safe and successful return are immense and all colleagues are involved in planning for this.

If you would like to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact me at Speyside High School in the usual ways.

Again, take care and remain safe and well.

Kind regards

Mrs P Goodbrand Head Teacher











